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We write to express our deep concern and opposition to the legislation proposed by Rob Pyne
 MP.

 

We would argue for more safe-guards for the unborn and their mothers, rather than making the
 abortion law less restrictive.  Why is it that the unborn is allowed to be killed through no fault of
 its own?   What about the affect an abortion can have on the mother’s mental health?

 

We were horrified to read that in 2015 in Queensland, a large number of babies were born alive
 during late-term abortions and left to die unattended.  How can our society allow such a
 practice to occur? 

 

The unborn baby needs our protection, not our condemnation.

Yours sincerely

Paul and Chris Morrell
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